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***MEDIA ADVISORY***

Wisconsin Must Do More to Prevent Lead Poisoning
Flint, MI Physician to speak in support of lead safety legislation

MADISON – On Friday, April 21st, Rep. Chris Taylor (D-Madison) will hold a press conference in Madison 
to introduce and discuss several pieces of legislation designed to mitigate lead poisoning and 
contamination in Wisconsin. She will be joined by Dr. Mona Hanna-Attisha, the pediatrician from Flint, 
Michigan who was instrumental in exposing the dangerous levels of lead children were being exposed to 
from water sources.

What: Press conference

When: Friday, April 21st at 10:00am 

Where: State Capitol, Assembly Parlor

Who:   Representative Chris Taylor 
Dr. Mona Hanna-Attisha
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